
From: applications, planning <Tesco> 

Sent: 13 November 2019 07:41 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: applications, planning 

Subject: RE: Advertisement consent application - 2019/5549/A - 124-125 Tottenham Court Road 

Good Morning Tony,  

Many thanks for the below email, is very helpful to see initial recommendations early on in the 

process  

I can confirm that the internal illumination will be the lettering only, like the example photo 

attached, so minimal illumination overall 

Please let me know any further questions or recommendations following your site visit as will be 

happy to discuss 

Kind Regards  

Andy Horwood 

Architecture Planning Manager  

Property  

 

Kestrel Way, Welwyn Garden City, AL7 1GA. 

www.tescoplc.com | @tesconews 

 

 

 


